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- Press Statement - 
 

The International Platform of Insects for Food and Feed

Brussels, 9th of April

The International Platform of Insects for Food and Feed (IPIFF) - the umbrella association
of the European insect sector - publishes today a contribution expressing the
‘Commitment of the European insect sector towards more resilient and sustainable
food supply systems’

The COVID-19 pandemic has visible implications on the well-functioning of agriculture and
other sectors directly involved in food production activities (e.g. declining agricultural
workforce or heavily disrupted supply chains) - including on the insect production sector.

‘We wish to highlight the importance of classifying insect farming as an ‘essential
activity’ by national public authorities. The functioning of innovative food-producing
systems, providing high-quality solutions for the food and feed chains, has to remain a
priority in times of crisis’, declared the IPIFF President Antoine Hubert.  

‘We also urge the European Commission to publish the ‘Farm to Fork’ Communication in
accordance with the agreed time frame’, added the IPIFF Chair. ‘Indeed, this strategy
could be very helpful in identifying preliminary priorities on how to best respond to food
security challenges resulting from major crises, such as pandemic events. In our view, the
development of new protein sources, such as insects, is part of the solution in the
transition towards more resilient and sustainable food production systems’, concluded the
IPIFF President.
 

For more information, please contact the IPIFF Secretariat
Christophe Derrien
IPIFF Secretary-General
T: +32 (0)4 86 44 94 76
christophe.derrien@ipiff.org

Constantin Muraru
Communication Manager
Tel: +32(0)2 743 29 97
info@ipiff.org
 

http://www.ipiff.org/
https://ipiff.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/09-04-20-IPIFF-Contibution-Commitment-of-the-European-insect-sector-towards-more-resilient-sustainable-food-supply-systems-final.pdf
https://ec.europa.eu/food/farm2fork_en
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If you wish to hear more regarding the development of the European insect

sector, follow us on our social media platforms! 

The International Platform of Insects for Food and Feed (IPIFF) is a non-profit
organisation which represents the interests of the insect production sector towards
EU policymakers, European stakeholders and citizens. Composed of 64 members,
most of which are European insect producing companies, IPIFF promotes the use of
insects and insect-derived products as top tier source of nutrients for human
consumption and animal feed. 
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